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Newsletter No 7
1st December 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians
Christmas at Stanbridge

	1st December
	Christmas Cards

The Christmas post box will be dusted off and available to use from this day.  All children are invited to write cards to their friends and post them in school into our Christmas post box.  The Year 4 children will arrange for the cards to be sorted and distributed to each class.
Unfortunately we cannot provide class lists for parents.  Please ask you child who they would like to send a Christmas card to.

	7th December
	Christmas Production:   The children have thoroughly enjoyed rehearsing and preparing for our Christmas  productions this year.  We are all very excited to share these performances with you.  

Performance times are :  

· Yr PS, R, Yr 1 at 9.45am 
· Yr 2,3,4 at 1.45 pm
Please can I ask parents to park considerably around Stanbridge and not to park in the bus lane or across resident’s drive, as you will be asked to move your car and might miss the performance.  

Please can all prams, buggies and baby carriers be left in the bike shed, under the entrance or in the school library area, as there is limited space in the hall.

	7th December
	PTFA Christmas Hamper Raffle

The PTFA have decided to run the Class Christmas Hamper Competition again this year.  It is always a popular festive activitiy and in the past each class has created some beautiful hampers raising lots of money for school funds.  So this is how it works…..each class will create a hamper filled with some festive goodies. The hampers will be judged by Miss Godwin and then the children in the winning class will each receive a small prize.  Raffle tickets for the hampers will be sold on the day of the Christmas concert for the am/pm performances by the PTFA
We need the following items donated to make the hampers look really festive and full of Christmas cheer:

· Red/White wine

· Mulled wine

· Chocolates

· Biscuits

· Christmas crackers

· Candles

· Smellies

· Christmas pudding

· Mince pies

· Sealed cheeses (ones that don’t go off)

· Crackers for cheese

· Chutneys

· Crisps

· Any other festive items

Please donate asap.  Please don’t send in any fresh produce.


	8th December
	Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day – Wear your favourite Christmas Jumper to school.  Please send in a small donation (eg £1)  in a named envelope.  All funds raised will be donated to Save the Children.

	8th December
	Christmas Santa Dash:  On Thursday 8th December we will be taking part in the School Games National Santa Dash organised by our local School Games Organiser.   Children will be invited to run a distance of their choosing around Rosie Court across the day, wearing their festive Christmas jumpers. There is no set distance, the only aim is to enjoy being active and have fun.  Children do not need to bring any additional PE kit for the dash, just themselves, their festive jumper and a sense of fun and enjoyment!  Please wear sensible shoes/trainers.

	9th December
	Christmas Dinner at School – Hobbs cook a fabulous Christmas dinner and a letter was put on the website two weeks+ ago asking parents to order this in advance, so hopefully everyone who doesn’t normally have a school dinner and who are in school on Friday have done this.  Bookings for this have now closed, if you have missed this and still require a Christmas dinner please speak to Mrs Davies, but we cannot guarantee a booking.    Christmas dinners cannot be ordered on the day.

	14th December
	Christmas Parties

These will take place in classes.  
Children can bring party clothes in a named bag and will change into their clothes after lunch.  

Food:  Please bring in one of the following items.  These will stay with the class and be shared amongst the children.  Please only send in a small amount.  This will be plenty.

· Small cakes or

· savoury snacks:  cheese cubes, crisps
· veggies and dip

· cherry tomatoes

· apple chunks

· fruit kebabs

School will provide a drink for all children. 
If your child has a special dietary requirement please send in what is suitable for them to eat in a named packed lunch box for your child to enjoy.  This will not be shared but kept for your child.
Pre-school children:  If your child does not normally attend on this day, they are welcome to join in the party.  Please arrive for 1.30pm.  
Santa will be leaving class presents in classrooms across the afternoon.


	16th December
	Miss Godwin’s Annual Jolly Good Fun, Christmas Assembly:  We always enjoy this assembly.  There will be, as usual, some special Christmas games for the staff and children to take part in, which normally involves a lot of giggles and laughter.  The PTFA will be holding their Christmas Children’s Raffle on this day.  All the children will be presented with a raffle ticket, free of charge, and there will be lots of prizes for the children to win.


Staffing Update

Mrs Forbes will be joining the team full time after February half term in the Year 2 class.  We wish Mrs Ashpole a fond farewell as she will be joining another local school. I  am sure you will join me in wishing her well in her future career. 

Yours Sincerely

R J Godwin

Head Teacher
Tilsworth Road


Stanbridge


Leighton Buzzard


Bedfordshire


LU7 9HY 





Telephone: 01525 210328


 Fax:           01525 211921

















Head Teacher: Miss Rosemary Godwin
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Healthy School



“We believe in our children”


